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Events 
Feb 18 DI Tournament, ARC 
Feb 20 Kindergarten Assembly,
 8:30 a.m., ARC 
Feb 23 State Of The School Ad-
 dress; 6:00 p.m. MPR 
Feb 24 CIVVIES  Day, (Red)  
Feb 24 Bike to School Day, 7:40 
 a.m., Jessieôs Juices 
Feb 27 In-service Days until Feb 28
 (No-school for Students) 
Mar 01 Ash Wednesday  
Mar 02 Mid-Term break until Mar 3 
Mar 10 EC Ride-a-Palooza, 8:45
  a.m. 
Mar 10 MS Assembly-Push Across 
 Cayman, 10:00 a.m., ARC 
Mar 10 Science Curiosity Fair, 
 12:30 p.m., ARC. 
Mar 13 Re-enrollment Due 

Click the calendar below to 
view the CIS Calendar for 
more upcoming events. 

  

CIVVIES DAY next      

Friday,  Feb 24 

Donate $2 to wear Civvies (red). 

Money raised will be donated to  

International Night 2017 was a HUGE success! Thank you 

to all of the students, parents, families, teachers, and staff 

members who made this night happen. It is amazing to 

watch a community come together to celebrate, engage, 

and enjoy different cultures, backgrounds, languages, fla-

vors, sights and sounds!  

We would appreciate any feedback or comments you have 

about the event. Please send any comments you have to 

Julia M, at Julia.meyerhoff@cayintschool.ky. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to 

seeing you next year!  

-CIS International Committee 2017  

Re-enrollment 2017-2018 

Re-enrollment for the 2017-2018 school year will start next week.  

If you plan to have your child attend CIS next year, we must receive 
their re -enrollment prior to Monday, March 13 at 4:30 p.m.   

After March 13, seats will be offered to students on the waitlist.  Re
-enrollment forms will be completed online and a seat deposit must 
be paid prior to the due date.   

Please contact Ms. Nancy, Admissions Officer at admis-
sions@cayintschool.ky, if you have any questions. 

https://www.google.com/calendar/embed?src=cayintschool.edu.ky_ov62hbdem2gnqt5ijm8dc1tmvk%40group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America/Cayman%20C:/Users/Admissions/Documents/Lauren%20C%20page%206.pdf
http://www.caymaninternationalschool.org/page.cfm?p=437
mailto:Julia.meyerhoff@cayintschool.ky
mailto:admissions@cayintschool.ky
mailto:admissions@cayintschool.ky
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Community News Contôd 

Lockdown Drill  

On Thursday, February 16, CIS  practiced a 

lock down level 1 drill.  This was a part of 

the routine procedures for safety drills.  

The primary goal in a lockdown situation is 

to ensure that all students are in a secured, 

safe place and accounted for. 

Teachers are expected to take charge and do 

their very best to stay calm and assure students that proper personnel 

are handling the situation. .  

It was another successful drill and CIS thanks you for your understand-

ing and support.    

There will be a Pin Trading Tent at both events, during the 

DI BBQ on Friday and the DI Tournament on Saturday. 


